From: choltrealestateontheriver@hotmail.com

To: bostonsbestbar@aol.com

Sent: 9/20/2010 12:18:05 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: Kudos to Shelly & Steve

Dear Dianna,

Just a quick thank you to Shelly and Steve for making a great evening even better. The cocktail party we held was a first for us, a thank you to those members who have been generous supporters of the Historical Society of Old Newbury this current year. We wanted them to feel appreciated and from the feed back I received from my board members, Shelly and Steve went a long way in helping us to provide this feeling. We look forward to Boston's Best Bar partnering with us in the future.

Craig Holt
Director
Historical Society of Old Newbury